
BOARD OF COUNTY COMM'SS'ONERS

November 10, 2010

Jerry Pierce
Central Florida Veterans Memorial
Park Foundation, lnc.
P.O. Box 4303
Winter Park, Florida 327 93-4303

Dear Mr. Pierce:

It is with great pleasure that Seminole County expresses its full support for the Central
Florida Veterans Park at Lake Nona.

The location of this park, adjacent to the new Medical Center, will be a welcoming site
for all Veterans and their families to pay homage to those who have served our country.
This park will be a lasting memorial to the more than 1,100 brave men and women from
the six counties located in the Central Florida area that answered the call of duty with
bravery and made the ultimate sacrifice for our country.

The Seminole County Board of Commissioners sincerely appreciates the dedication of
the Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation and commends your efforts to
establish a lasting tribute to those who have given their lives to protect our freedoms
and make our nation safe and secure.

Michael
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